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December 5, 2018

DIVISION LETTER
No. 192 5 2018

To: All School Heads Concerned
Subject:  PARTICIPATION TO THE CAREER GUIDANCE SYMPOSIUM OF ALL PUBLIC
SCHOOLS GRADE 12 STUDENTS

Per invitation of the City Government of San Jose del Monte through the City Public Employment
Service Office, all Public Schools Grade 12 students together with their Advisers and Senior High
School Guidance Counselors/Guidance Designates are invited to participate in the Career Guidance
Symposium to be held at the City Covered Court of San Jose del Monte City, Bgy. Poblacion 1 on the
following schedules:

DATE | 'SCHOOLS ~ TIME

- December 11, 2018 Sapang Palay National High School
SJDM Mational Trade School
8:00 AM onwards

; December 12, 2018 | All other Senior High Schools
L

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

GERMELINA H. PASCUAL, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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Ma'am,

Good dayt

In connection to the meeting held last November 7, 2018 with the Guidance
Counselors and Career Advocates at the District Office, it was agreed to
scheduie the Career Guidance Symposium for the Grade 12 students on
December 11 and 12, 2018 from 8:00 am onwards at the Covered Court of the
City of San Jose Del Monte, Bulacan.

With your esteemed guidance, we are once again asking from you to compulsory
invite the Grade 12 studenis as well as iheir advisers and guidance
counselors/career advocates to please attend the symposium. This symposium is
beneficial to the Grade 12 students since it is intended to provide a platform for
heiping them in making the right career choice.

Hoping that you will grant this request.

Sincerely,

PERFECTO JAIME L. TAGALOG
Office-In-Charge

"The Rising City.. ARya San Josedo!”

Productivity Center, Sapang Palay Proper,
City of 5an Jose del Monte, Bulacan
e-mail: pesn201GcsjdmEgmail.com




